
From: Gail DeRossi [mailto:derossigail@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 11:33 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern pass 
 
 
I am against the Northern Pass project.  I feel we have everything to lose and nothing to gain.  This 
project will benefit other New England states but not New Hampshire.   
 
Gail DeRossi 
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